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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.               Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 
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The Garfield First Responders 
 have had to postpone the  

Garfield Spring Clean –Up Day.   
At this time they have  

not rescheduled. 
 

LaGrand Township has invited 
Garfield Residents to their 

Cleanup Event on May 30th.   
The event info is included in 

this newsletter.   

Street sweepers are sched-
uled to come to town  in 
May.  An email will be sent 
when we have a set date.   
  
If you would like to receive emails for up-
coming events and City Notices, you can 
either call 834-2238 or email 
cityhall@garfieldmn.com  to have your 
email address added.   



FOR YOUR INFORMATION FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Dog License  
 

Dog licenses are due yearly!  
 

 Please stop down to City Hall and 
pay the $5.00 per dog to satisfy 
your responsibility as a pet owner 
and as part of the Garfield City 
community.   
 

This is a part of the City’s ordi-
nances,  all dogs need to be licensed and 
on a LEASH AT ALL  TIMES!!!!  
    Thank you. 

DO NOT FLUSH  
WET WIPES 

DOWN THE TOILET 
DON’T BELIEVE 

THE HYPE… 
FLUSHABLE WIPES 

CLOG OUR SYSTEM.  
FYI so does paper towels, facial 

tissues, and baby wipes.  TP ONLY! 

May is… 

 National Bike Month 

 
 National Mental Health 

Awareness Month 

 
 Lyme Disease Awareness Month 

   
                  

     Friday, May 1st 
May Day 

 
Tuesday, May 5th 

Cinco De Mayo Day 

 
Sunday, May 10th 
   Mother’s Day 

 
Monday, May 11th 

City Council Meeting 6pm 

 
Saturday, May 16th 
Armed Forces Day 

 
Monday, May 25th 

Memorial Day 

 
Thursday, May 28th 
National Burger Day 

Notice 
The 2019 Consumer Confidence Report will not be 
mailed this year.  Copies are available at City Hall dur-
ing office hours or you may request a copy by calling  
320-834-2238.  

 

At this time, City Hall and the City Office will 

remain closed to the public.  We are following 

Governor Walz’s no social gathering rule until 

otherwise directed.   The City Clerk can be 

reached by phone 834-2238 or email 

cityhall@garfieldmn.com. 

     #StayHomeMN 

 

 

Stay Safe & Stay Healthy 
We will get through this together 

Don’t forget that you can pay your monthly 
water/sewer bill without leaving your home

  
  

 

Credit/debit cards are now being accepted to pay 
your monthly utility billing 

Click or Call 

 Pay Online at  www.garfieldmn.com   
 pay location code #a0009h 
 
 By Phone 1-888-604-7888 
 

  *A small service fee will apply to all  transactions 


